
 

 

August 8, 2013 
 
Mr. Richard Higgins 
Norstar Development USA, L.P. 
733 Broadway 
Albany, New York 12207 
 
Re: Lead Based Paint Inspection and Risk Assessment 
 Maple Meadows 

800-890 S. Maple Road, Ann Arbor, Michigan  
 ERG Project 1129.003 
 
 
Dear Mr. Higgins, 
 
Environmental Resources Group, LLC (ERG) has completed the Lead Based Paint Inspection and Risk 
Assessment (LBP I/RA) for the referenced property in Ann Arbor, Michigan.   
 
ERG contracted American Environmental Consultants (AEC) to perform the work.  The LBP I/RA was 
performed on May 30, July 12 and July 15, 2013 by a State of Michigan Certified Lead Inspector/Risk 
Assessor in general accordance with Michigan Department of Community Health (MDCH) and HUD 
Guidelines. 
 
The results of the LBP I/RA indicated that no Lead Based Paint or Lead Hazards were identified.   
 
Please refer to the attached AEC report for survey details and analytical results.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this service to you.  If you have any questions, please contact 
us at 248-773-7986. 
 
Sincerely, 
ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES GROUP, LLC 
 
 
 
Andrew J. Foerg, CPG  
Senior Project Manager 
 
Enclosures 
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